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EASO’s written contribution to the new
multiannual JHA Programme

Click here for EASO’s written contribution to the debate on the new multi-
annual JHA programme presented at the stakeholder conference organised by the
European Commission entitled "An open and safe Europe – what next?”

© European Union Agency for Asylum 2024 | Email: info@euaa.europa.eu 

https://euaa.europa.eu/sites/default/files/public/EASO-written-contribution-in-full.pdf
mailto:info@euaa.europa.eu

